
 
 
 

REVISED STUDY SESSION MEETING DATES FOR MAY AND JUNE 
 
In order to accommodate the attendance of the President and Vice President of 
Instruction and Student Services at the monthly Educational Compact Consortium 
meetings at the Barton-Fort Riley campus, it is suggested that the study session dates 
for the remainder of the 2006-2007 fiscal year be moved from the first Wednesday of the 
month of the first Tuesday of the month and that the 2006-2007 Board meeting 
schedule be revised accordingly. 
  


